
 

 
 

To: Mayor and Members of Council   
 

From:  Kwab Ako-Adjei, Dir., Corp. Communications & Engagement 
  

Cc: Tim Commisso, Nancy Shea-Nicol, Ron Steiginga  
 

Date: June 16, 2022 
  
Re: Supplemental Memo to public engagement update on Robert Bateman High School 
land related proposals (CM-17-22) 

 
 
 
This memo will serve to provide members of Council with a summary of engagement conducted after 
June 6, 2022 related to the above named report.  
 
Report CM-17-22 provided committee an update on the engagement that had occurred up to June 6, 
2022 on the land related proposals presented to residents for feedback. Documents related to the 
engagement at that time may be found as appendixes to report CM-17-22. 
 
From June 6 to June 13 additional feedback was sought from the public. The project page created on 
Get Involved Burlington continued to be the way that residents could share their feedback. Residents 
were invited to submit a question or provide comments on the proposals. 
 
Questions submitted were answered and posted on the page.   
 
Based on the questions/feedback from the public, an FAQ was created on the Get Involved page. The  
FAQs address the main questions that were received related to; value of the purchase/land exchange, 
traffic and transit studies, public disclosure of information, terms of the leases, land being used for 
development in the future, community use of Bateman, plan for asbestos removal and remediation and 
the plan for how the City can afford this initiative.  
 
A final report on all the activities on the project page has been attached to this memo as Appendix A. 
Additionally, emails and questions that were sent after June 6 has been attached as Appendix B. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


